
We are sure you have seen the news reports about the cases of COVID-19 increasing in Arizona. With 
the intent to reduce the spread of COVID-19, the PlayStation® Fiesta Bowl on January 2, 2021, will be 
played without fans in attendance, other than immediate families of the teams participating in the 
game. 

This was a difficult decision, made by local jurisdictions based on recommendations from the Arizona 
Department of Health Services in efforts to mitigate the risk of COVID-19.   

We appreciate your flexibility throughout this unique year and are excited to celebrate with you for 
Bowl Season in 2021-22.  

As a Fiesta Bowl Season Ticket Member your options are: 

Account Credit. Your payment will roll over to the 2021-22 Bowl Season. No additional fees or payment 
will be necessary, and your original seats will be saved.  Accounts are automatically credited so there is 
no need to contact the Fiesta Bowl ticket office.  

Account Refund. If you would like an account refund, please contact the Fiesta Bowl ticket office by 
January 15, 2021. Those who request a refund will retain their tenure and original seat location.  
Accounts will simply be invoiced early-March 2021 for renewal payment for next season’s game.  

Once again, we want to thank you for your support of our games which help benefit charitable 
organizations across the state of Arizona. If you have any questions, please contact our ticket office at 
(480) 350-0911 or email tickets@fiestabowl.org.  
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